
 

  

KEY DATES 

 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

 TERM TWO – WEEK SIX 
Friday 2nd June 
Winter Sports (Years 5-6) 
 
TERM TWO – WEEK SEVEN 
Friday 9th June  
Division Winter Sports 
 
TERM TWO – WEEK EIGHT 
Monday 12th June  
King’s Birthday Holiday 
Tuesday 13th June  
Parents’ Club @ 7.30pm 
 
TERM TWO – NINE 
Tuesday 20th June 
Reports sent home 
School Council @ 7.30 
Thursday 22nd June  
Student Interviews from 1.00 
Friday 23rd June  
Student Interviews (N0 school) 
 

INTERVIEWS 
You can now book a Parent, Teacher  & 
Student Interview.  Interviews are every 
15 minutes. Students are expected to 
attend and be a part of the 
conversation. 
 
Interview dates will be: 
 
Thursday 22nd June (1.00pm -4.15 pm) 
(School day finishing at 3.30 pm) 
Friday 23rd June (8.00am -1.00 pm) 
(No school – Only interviews) 
(Their Care is available) 
 
Please note, that interviews for students 
in Mrs. Bellman’s class will take place at 
the start of Term 3:  
Tuesday 11th July  
Wednesday 12th July 
Mrs. Bellman is attending compulsory 
days for her Numeracy Masters Course. 
 
Click on the link: 
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/ 
Enter the code: 
S9tj2 
 

 
 

APPRECIATIONS 
Students across the school 
demonstrated their respect for 
National Sorry Day by decorating 
some wonderful Purple Hibiscus 
flowers, a symbol of remembrance 
on National Sorry Day. Thanks to all 
who made a contribution. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JUNIOR CROSS COUNTRY 

Unfortunately, our Junior Cross-
Country was cancelled for the 
second time due to wet weather. 
The new date is not yet decided. 
 

PJ DAY 
Students celebrated the first day of 
Winter by wearing their pyjamas to 
school. 
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STUDENT LEADER 
Congratulations to Mitch (Year 6) for 
facilitating assembly 5 for Term Two.  
Mitch put together a well-balanced 
assembly showcasing Year 5-6 poetry 
and reflections from the ‘Frozen 
Performance’ and ‘Simultaneous 
Storytime.’ Mitch spoke with great 
volume, tone and expression. Well 
done, Mitch! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

EISTEDDFOD 
Congratulations to our Year 5-6 
Eisteddfod participants. We were 
thrilled with your efforts. Many thanks 
to the staff for making it happen and 
to the parents that transported 
students to and from the event. 
Participation in an event like this, with 
multiple trips into Warrnambool takes 
a power of background organisation. 
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THE MELO AWARD 
The ‘Melo Award’ is presented to a 
child or group who models our school 
values, and as result, often helps those 
around them. Last week’s Melo Award 
was given to Zane (Year 6) who was 
recognized for his learning efforts, 
both class and specialists, and for his 
help in supporting younger students. 
Well done! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

THE VALUES AWARD 
The ‘Values Award’ is selected by our 
student leaders and presented to a child 
who has demonstrated the behaviours 
that model our school values. Our 
‘Values Award’ was presented to 
Georgie (Year 2).  She was observed 
being extra kind and supportive of her 
classmates and has shown great 
enthusiasm when working in buddies. 
Well done, Bella! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOWCASE ONE 
Congratulations to Taylor, Sophie & 

Harley (Year 6) for sharing their 

Cinquain, Haiku and Limerick poetry. 

The students have had a series of 

workshops based around the various 

forms of poetry and their origins. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SHOWCASE TWO 
Many thanks to Myla (Year 3-4) for 

sharing her reflections on this year’s 

book, “The Speedy Sloth’ as part of 

National Simultaneous Storytime 

where over 2.7 million students 

throughout Australia read the same 

book at the same time. 

Many thanks to Fraser (Year 3-4) who 

shared his reflections of the Frozen 

Performance attended by all our 

students from Foundation to Year 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THE NUTBUSH 
Last week saw the passing of Tina Turner, 
a showbiz legend. Her song, The 
Nutbush’ is well requested and played 
song at our weekly Friday discos. On 
Thursday, our Year 5-6 students 
performed a group ‘Nutbush’ dance in 
her honour. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LET THE MUSIC MOVE YOU 
Students across the school enjoyed a 

performance called, “Let the Music Move 

You’ which explored the many ways 

music can impact our lives from a toddler 

to an adult. Students actively participated 

in this fun performance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 


